
 

 

 
12th September, 2024 

The Manager, 
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
“Exchange Plaza”, C-1, Block G,   
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol: HPL  

BSE Limited 
25th Floor, New Trading Ring, Rotunda  
Building, PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 540136 

 
Subject: Intimation of receipt of Work Order/Letter of Award  
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
We are pleased to inform that the company HPL Electric& Power Limited has received 
Work Orders/Letter of Award of INR 143.77 Crores (inclusive of tax) from our regular 
leading Customers for the supply of Smart Meters & Conventional Meters in the 
normal course of business, which is to be executed as per the terms & conditions of 
Letter of Award (LoA)/work orders. 
 
This is for your kind information and record please.  
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
For HPL Electric & Power Limited 
 
 
 
Vivek Kumar 
Company Secretary 
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